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March 17, 2011 
 
        
       
David Stieber 
8108 W. 96th Street 
Bloomington  MN 55438 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1210 Randolph Avenue 
 File ID #: ALH 11-363 
 
Dear Mr. Stieber: 

 
This is to confirm that on March 15, 2011 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia 
Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended denying the appeal on the 
egress windows unless you can provide photographs showing the windows to be at 
least 16 inches high.  Upon reviewing the photographs, if the windows do not meet the 
requirement, Ms. Moermond will grant an extension for 90 days to bring the windows 
into compliance and contest the matter further at the City Council public hearing.     
 
If you have any further questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

Pat Fish (email) 
File 
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